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PT Lippo Cikarang Tbk has topped off the Orange County Mall today, which is located in the 

Central Business District of Orange County Lippo Cikarang, West Java. Orange County is a 

project of PT Lippo Cikarang Tbk with the concept of a globally connected city with 6 premium 

apartment towers, all of which have been topping off, and 5 of them have been handed over to 

customers since September 1, 2018. 

Orange County Mall is a collaboration between Lippo Malls Indonesia, Kengo Kuma, and 

Mitsubishi Jisho Sekkei that will create a qualitative and aesthetic mall concept by carrying out a 

vertical garden concept. 

President Director of PT Lippo Cikarang Tbk, Simon Subiyanto said: "Orange County Mall 

Phase I can operate from 2020 and is expected to become a new icon in the East Corridor of 

Jakarta, and can contribute a lot to the overall development of business and economy in Cikarang 

and Bekasi District." 

The construction of Orange County Mall is the first phase covering 283,000m2 with a height of 4 

floor. On February 11, 2020, PT Lippo Cikarang Tbk had also signed a cooperation agreement 

with Savills Indonesia to bring prominent tenants to Orange County Mall. 

LPCK is a subsidiary of PT Lippo Karawaci Tbk ("LPKR"). LPKR is one of the largest property 

companies in Indonesia based on total assets and income and is listed on the Indonesia Stock 

Exchange. LPKR is supported by solid recurring income and is supported by diverse landbanks. 

LPKR's business consists of Housing / Independent City, Retail Malls, Hospitals, Hospitality, 

and Asset Management. 
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This press release has been prepared by PT Lippo Cikarang Tbk (“LPCK”) and is circulated for the purpose of 

general information only. All opinions and estimations included in this release constitute our judgment as of this 

date and are subject to change without prior notice. LPCK disclaims any responsibility or liability whatsoever 

arising which may be brought against or suffered by any person as a result of reliance upon the whole or any part of 

the contents of this press release and neither LPCK nor any of its affiliated companies and their respective 

employees and agents accepts liability for any errors, omissions, negligent or otherwise, in this press release and any 

inaccuracy herein or omission here from which might otherwise arise.   

Forward-Looking Statements  Certain statements in this release are or may be forward- looking statements. These 

statements typically contain words such as "will", "expects" and "anticipates" and words of similar import. By their 

nature, forward looking statements involve a number of risks and uncertainties that could cause actual events or 

results to differ materially from those described in this release. 
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